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Holland Police Department 
27 Sturbridge Road 
Holland, MA 01521 

 
 

Station Phone: (413) 245-0117 
Dispatch Phone: (413) 245-7222 
Email:  police@hollandma.org 

 

 
 

Voicemail: (413) 245-0117 Ext: 330 
Email: bhaughey@hollandma.org 

Intel: 
 

 

On Saturday, September 30, 2023, beginning at 4 PM, the Holland-Wales Baseball-Softball League will be 
hosting a Fall Fest at the Hitchcock Field and Recreation Area, (27 Sturbridge Rd).  
 
Parking for the event will be permitted in the Holland Elementary School Parking Lot, (28 Sturbridge Rd), as 
well as in the Hitchcock Field Parking Lot, (located off East Brimfield Rd).  
 
Parking will not be permitted on Sturbridge Rd alongside the field or in front of the School. Additionally, 
parking will not be permitted on the Sturbridge Rd sidewalk.  
 
Please be extra cautious of pedestrian traffic in the area as individuals will be crossing Sturbridge Rd from 
the School to the Field. 
 
The restrictions contained herein are authorized in accordance with Town of Holland General Bylaws and 
may be subject to change at any time without notice. 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
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